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The Jasper County Charter School System will provide superior and 
innovative learning experiences to prepare every student for life beyond 
school. 

                                                                 
 

Due to the potential threat of Hurricane Helene, the 
Jasper County Charter System will have 
an early release day on Thursday, September 26, 
2024.  
 
Students at Jasper County PK, Jasper County Primary School and Washington 
Park Elementary School will begin release at 1:00 PM.   
 
Jasper County Middle School and Jasper County High School will begin 
release of students at 1:30 PM.  
 

The system will be closed on Friday, September 27, 
2024, for all students and staff.   
 
All Extracurricular Activities for Thursday 
9/26/2024, Friday 9/27/2024 and Saturday 9/28/2024 
will be postponed until a possible later date. 
 
Currently, a significant weather event with a risk of 
flooding and wind damage with widespread power 
outages is forecasted to arrive in our area late 
Thursday night and early Friday morning. The JCCS 
administrative team will continue to monitor the 
progress of the storm and will provide additional 
information and/or updates if forecast models 
change.      
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